
“It Takes A Village”

2018 GNAO Biennial Conference: Call for Posters 

GNAO is proud to announce a call for poster presentations as part of our 2018 Biennial 
Conference.  Those who are interested are asked to consider bringing a table-top display 
showcasing something you’d like to share with other Provincial Conference attendees 
during the Thursday evening reception and/ or Friday’s refreshment breaks.  

Presentations can highlight an innovation, a research project, an educational offering, etc. 
We will have a limited number of small tri-fold display boards* on tables.  A summary of 
your presentation will appear in our programme, and you are welcome to bring handouts.  

Those who are interested are asked to send an email to Esther Coker at 
COKER@HHSC.CA by Monday, April 2, 2018 which includes the following information: 
title of presentation, authors, and a brief summary of your topic (approximately 100 
words). 

(*dimensions:  width= 39in (98cm) total [i.e., 19.9 in (50.6 cm) centre panel and two 9.6 
in (24.6 cm) side panels] x height= 27.3in/69.5cm) Suitable for displaying eight 8.5x11 
pages portrait style, for example.
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